
   

 
 

International Symposium on Japan –America Professional Exchange 2006 
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER, SJ (1506-1552) ANNIVERSARY SYMPOSIUM:  
 

St. Francis Xavier's arrival in Japan on August 15, 1549 was truly the beginning 
 of professional exchange between Japan and the West. Today, at America's 

 premier Jesuit university, we honor St. Francis Xavier's memory,  
and celebrate his 500th birthday during this Jubilee Year. 

   
500 YEARS OF PROFESSIONAL EXCHANGE 

BETWEEN  
JAPAN AND THE WEST 

 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2006 

  8:45 a.m. to 12:10 p.m. 
ICC AUDITORIUM 

GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY 
 
 

 
 
 

 

PANEL I: HISTORY OF EXCHANGE 
Moderator: Kevin Doak (GU)    
Speakers: William Farge, S.J. (GU), James Auer (Vanderbilt),  
Naoyuki Agawa (Keio U) 
 
PANEL II: THE FUTURE OF PROFESSIONAL EXCHANGE 
Moderator: Yukio Tada (CEPEX)   
Speakers: Kyoichi Marukusu (Mejiro U), Mieko Nakabayashi 
(Atomi Women’s U), Nicholas Szechenyi (CSIS) 

   
Sponsored by the Nissho Iwai Foundation and the Japan Foundation 

 


